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PREMIER MATHABATHA IN GOOD HEALTH 
 
On Saturday, 14 April 2024, Limpopo Premier, Mr Chupu Stanley Mathabatha's vehicle 
was involved in an accident en route a funeral. The Premier did not sustain injuries and 
is continuing to perform his duties. Neither did any protector sustain injuries. 
 
End/ 
 
For further information, please contact the Provincial Government Spokesperson Mr 
Ndavhe Ramakuela on 082 200 5357 or 067 267 2063, email 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za 
 


